
1

Kaycee Hathaway

From: Bonnie Mitchell <urasenkeseattle@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:09 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Letter to the Board of Commissioners  - time sensitive

Attachments: conditional use permit Naneum RD.docx

Kaycee K Hathaway 

Kittitas County 

Community Development Services/ Planner I 

Phone: (509) 962-7079 

Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

Hello Kaycee, 

 

Attached please find and forward my letter of concern to the Board of Commissioners 
regarding the Conditional Use Permit at Naneum Road. Thank you in advance. 

 

Best regards, Bonnie Bonnie M. Mitchell, Ellensburg, T 206 324-1483 

urasenkeseattle.org 

 


